
From: Roger Stancil  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 4:51 PM 
To: Donna Bell <dbell@townofchapelhill.org>; Ed Harrison <eharrison@townofchapelhill.org>; George 
Cianciolo <gcianciolo@townofchapelhill.org>; Jeanne Brown (jrbrown.ch@gmail.com) 
<jrbrown.ch@gmail.com>; Jess Anderson <janderson@townofchapelhill.org>; Town Council 
<mayorandcouncil@townofchapelhill.org>; Michael Parker <mparker@townofchapelhill.org>; Maria 
Palmer <mpalmer@townofchapelhill.org>; Pam Hemminger <phemminger@townofchapelhill.org>; 
Roger Stancil <rstancil@townofchapelhill.org>; Sally Greene <sgreene@townofchapelhill.org>; Jessica 
Anderson <jcooperanderson@gmail.com>; Michael Parker <miparker1@aol.com>; Nancy E. Oates 
<info@nancyoates.org>; Pam Hemminger <info@pamformayor.org> 
Cc: Ken Pennoyer <kpennoyer@townofchapelhill.org>; Amy Harvey <aharvey@townofchapelhill.org>; 
Catherine Lazorko <clazorko@townofchapelhill.org>; Dwight Bassett <dbassett@townofchapelhill.org>; 
Flo Miller <fmiller@townofchapelhill.org>; Rae Buckley <rbuckley@townofchapelhill.org>; Ralph 
Karpinos <rkarpinos@townofchapelhill.org>; Ross Tompkins <rtompkins@townofchapelhill.org>; 
Sabrina Oliver <soliver@townofchapelhill.org> 
Subject: American Legion property 
 
You may have received questions about the status of the American Legion property on Legion Rd. and 
the status of the Towns right of first refusal.  I am providing some information below.  I will also place 
this information on our website.  If you have any questions, please call Ralph or me. 
 
On September 30, 2015, the Town Manager received the attached letter regarding the potential sale of 
the American Legion Post Property. (first attachment) This is the property for which the owners, in 
2005,  pledged to provide the Town the right of first refusal.  (second attachment.) 
 
In accordance with the direction provided by the Council in closed session on November 9, 2015, the 
Town  entered into an agreement on November 20, 2015  to forego the right of first refusal.  (third 
attachment). 
 
Any development proposed on the property by the ultimate buyer will go through the Towns review 
process and the Council will make final decisions about that development. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 

 

Roger L. Stancil 
Town Manager 
Manager’s Office 
Town of Chapel Hill 
405 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd
Chapel Hill, NC 27514-5705  
Phone: (919) 968-2743 
Fax: (919) 969-2063  

 
 


